
Ref: PS369/23-24/NMC/TMC

16/05/24

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Science Trip to CERN, Geneva, Thurs 6th Feb 2025 - Sat 8th Feb 2025

The Science department is offering a residential trip to Geneva, Switzerland on Thursday 6th February to
Saturday 8th February 2025. This is for selected students currently in Year’s 9, 11 and 12 (will be Year’s 10, 12
and 13 at time of travel). Students must be on roll at The Angmering School or our Sixth Form College at
the time of the trip in order to take part.

The cost of the trip, based on a party of 30 students, is £427.00 per person.
The tour price includes:
Flights, Transfers from School to Gatwick and return
Bed and Breakfast for 2 nights at Geneva Youth Hostel
Dinner at the Geneva Youth Hostel on Thursday 6th Feb
Visit to CERN (European Organisation for Nuclear Research)
Visit History of Science Museum
Visit Museum of Natural History
Tour of United Nations Offices in Geneva
Geneva Transport Card - complete use of the transportation system including buses, trains, trams and taxi boats
as well as transfers to and from Geneva Airport.

Not included in the price is the cost of lunchtime snacks, meals en route and evening meals.

Should your child be offered a space a non-refundable deposit of £125.00 will be required to confirm your child's
space by date. The remaining balance will be split over time (dates and costs to be confirmed on receipt of
confirmed booking with our travel agent).
Comprehensive Insurance package included specifically for school and youth groups, underwritten by AXA.

Students will need a valid passport, passport must be valid for at least 3 months after the last day of the trip.
Students will also need a valid GHIC (UK Global Health Insurance Card).

Should there be changes in government guidelines which results in a trip having to be cancelled as has
happened previously during the pandemic , we are no longer able to claim on WSCC insurance for any loss. For
this reason we are now only booking trips where the company providing the trip offers a robust
cancellation/refund system in respect of Covid cancellations.

At the time of writing there are currently no Government Covid restrictions that may apply to this trip. However, as
the Covid 19 situation may change, we will have to follow the Government guidance in place at the time of the trip.
This may also include specific requirements that CERN, History of Science Museum and Museum of Natural
History has at that time.

Therefore it is necessary to point out that should your child be unwell at the time of the trip or is unable to take
part in the trip due to Covid 19 restrictions that affects them, then unless we are able to find a student to your
child’s place, you will not receive a refund for the place you have booked.

If you would like your child to go please complete this google form by Friday 24th May 2024. You will then be
notified after the half term break if your child has been successful in gaining a space and the trip will be added to
their Parentpay account.

Kind regards

Miss N McLellan

nmclellan@theangmeringschool.co.uk

https://forms.gle/6oiMXZnd8c2awr6Y8



